
James, 
 
Understood. I certainly don’t want any further delays beyond December either and will attend to the 
other matters early next week.  
 
I can agree to an extension of time until the 8th December 2023 for the determination of the 
Planning Application.  

Kind regards, 

Christian Smith MRTPI MCMI fCMgr   
Director 
_____________________________________________________ 

 


